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TIVERTON RI-  On Tuesday July 9, 2024 the Tiverton Animal Control Officer (ACO) and Tiverton Officers 
responded to 51 Adams St. for a report of five litters of kittens and several adult cats living inside the 
home.  Upon arrival, the ACO found five adult cats and sixteen kittens inside.  The ACO believed there 
were other adult cats that ran from the home. 

Officers found the inside of the home to be unsanitary and unsafe. The Tiverton Code Enforcement 
Officer responded and determined that the home was uninhabitable.  Code Enforcement told the 
residents to vacate the home until the code violations could be corrected.  

The Tiverton ACO, along with the assistance of the Portsmouth ACO and the Rhode Island Society for the 
Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (RISPCA), removed the cats from the home.  The RISPCA transported 
the animals to their facility.   

The case remains under investigation by the Tiverton Animal Control Officer.   
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